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BY EMAIL ONLY
Dear Justin,
Officer South Employment Precinct Structure Plan — Public Consultation

Thank you for consulting with us on the Officer South Employment Precinct Structure Plan.
We have reviewed the documents provided in your letter of 25" September 2023 and provide
the below feedback.

The Melbourne Strategic Assessment Program generally supports the draft Officer South

Employment Precinct Structure Plan subject to the following:

e That comments in the attached comments table (Attachment 1) are incorporated into the
PSP and supporting planning ordnance.

Please note we are currently seeking internal advice on how kangaroo management should
be referenced in the Precinct Structure Plan. We will be able to get back to you with
feedback on this in the coming weeks.

We look forward to continuing to work cooperatively with the Victorian Planning Authority in
development of this precinct structure plan. If you have any questions, please contact

Yours sincerely

Michael Ward
Team Leader MSA Conservation Planning
6/11/ 2023

Attachments

Atftachment 1 — Public Consultation — DELWP MSA Comments table
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